
Lordswood Girls’ School & Sixth Form Centre
Knightlow Road, Birmingham B17 8QB

Headteacher: Mrs Kerry Cooney

Lunchtime Supervisor
Permanent, term-time only

Closing Date: Apply by 12 noon on Friday 2nd September 2022
Start date: September 2022
Contract Type: Permanent, term time only, one hour each day Monday – Friday
Salary:                       Grade 2A, scale point 4 £19,264 p.a. -  pro-rata, £10.12 per hour

At Lordswood Girls’ School we are constantly striving to improve on our best and we are very proud
of our position as one of the top schools for outcomes (based on 2019 results), both in the city and
nationally. The school has consistently been ranked within the top 4% of schools nationally based on
its Progress 8 score, and enjoys an excellent reputation for its academic, sporting, and artistic
achievements.

We are now looking to appoint a lunchtime supervisor to support the safety, overall welfare and
good discipline of the students during the lunchtime period.

The post offers excellent working conditions and a comprehensive development programme.

Application form and further details are available for download from the Lordswood Girls’ School
website at www.lordswoodgirls.co.uk.

Application deadline is 12.00 noon on Friday 2nd September 2022.

Lordswood Academies Trust is an equal opportunity employer and we are committed to
safeguarding, safer recruitment and promoting the welfare of our students.  We undertake a
comprehensive recruitment and selection process and successful candidates are subject to rigorous
pre-employment checks.  We are committed to eliminating discrimination and encouraging
diversity and providing equality and fairness in our recruitment and employment practices.

http://www.lordswoodgirls.co.uk

